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From: VTA's Beneficial Reuse of Excavated Material in Tidal Marsh Restoration Project 
<beneficial.reuse@vta.org>

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 3:00 PM
To: Board (@caltrain.com)
Subject: Public NOP of an Environmental Impact Report for the proposed Beneficial Reuse of Excavated 

Material in Tidal Marsh Restoration Project

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders. 

VTA’s Beneficial Reuse of Excavated Material in Tidal 

Marsh Restoration Project 

Please reference the Notice of Preparation (NOP) and the Digital Flyer for VTA’s 

Beneficial Reuse of Excavated Material in Tidal Marsh Restoration Project. 

Dear Valued Community Member, 

The public scoping period for the joint EIS/EIR for the proposed Beneficial Reuse of 

Excavated Material in Tidal Marsh Restoration Project begins January 19 and ends 

February 20, 2024. During this period, the public is encouraged to provide input on the 

scope of the Project by attending either the in-person or virtual meeting, emailing 

comments, or using the comment form. 

COMMENT DUE DATE 

Comments regarding the scope of analysis and content for the EIS/EIR are invited from all 

interested parties. Please submit comments no later than 5 p.m., Tuesday, February 

20. 2024. However, we would appreciate your response at the earliest possible date.

You don't often get email from beneficial.reuse@vta.org. Learn why this is important 
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SCOPING MEETINGS 

  

Two public scoping meetings (one virtual and one in-person) will be held.   

 The virtual meeting will be held via Zoom on Tuesday, February 6, 2024, at 6:00 

p.m. To register for the virtual meeting, please go to the VTA website.  

 The in-person meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 7, 2024, from 5:30 

p.m. to 7:00 p.m., at the Alviso Branch Library located at 5050 N. First Street, San 

Jose, CA 95002. (this location is served by VTA Bus 59) 

The details of the public scoping meetings are also posted on the VTA website. Project 

information will be presented at the meetings. 

  

Persons needing reasonable accommodations in order to attend and participate in the 

public scoping meetings should email VTA sufficiently in advance of the meeting to allow 

time to process the request. All meeting facilities are accessible to persons with disabilities. 

 

Individuals who require language translation, American Sign Language, or other 

assistance are requested to contact VTA’s Community Outreach and Public Engagement 

team at (408) 321-7575 or beneficial.reuse@vta.org, at least five (5) business days 

before the public information meeting. 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 

Details about the Beneficial Reuse Project will be posted on the VTA website as the 

project is further developed. 

 

Best, 

 

Valley Transportation Authority 

  

¿Puede leer este documento? Si no, podemos ayudarle a leerlo. Si desea recibir 

asistencia, llame al Departamento de Relaciones con la Comunidad de VTA al (408) 321-

7575. 

  

이 문서를 읽을 수 있습니까? 읽지 못하신다면 저희가 도와드릴 수 있습니다. 무료도움이 

필요하시다면, VTA 커뮤니티 관계 

부서에 (408) 321-7575 로 연락주시기바랍니다. 

  

Kaya mo bang basahin ang dokumentong ito? Kung hindi, matutulungan ka naming 

basahin ito. Para makatanggap ng libreng tulong, mangyaring tumawag sa Community 

Rela�on Department ng VTA sa (408) 321-7575. 

  

您是否能閱讀本文件？若否，我們能協助您閱讀 。欲取得免費協 助，請聯絡 VTA 社區關係
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部專線 (408) 321-7575. 

  

Bạn có thể đọc tài liệu này không? Nếu không, chúng tôi có thể giúp bạn đọc tài liệu này. 

Để được trợ giúp miễn phí, vui lòng gọi Bộ 

Phận Quan hệ Cộng đồng của VTA theo số (408) 321-7575. 
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Copyright © 2024 Valley Transportation Authority, All rights reserved.  

You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.  

 

Our mailing address is:  

Valley Transportation Authority  

3331 N First Street 

San Jose, CA 95134 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 
     

 

 


